

Dr Bridianne O'Dea Hospital Rd, Prince of Wales Hospital Randwick NSW - 2031 DOC17/1222038

SERAP 2016471

Dear Dr O'Dea

I refer to your application for extension to the research project being conducted in NSW government schools entitled *A trial of the acceptability and feasibility of an online mental health clinic for high school students.* I am pleased to inform you that your application has been approved.

This approval will remain valid until 29-Nov-2018.

The following researchers or research assistants have fulfilled the Working with Children screening requirements to interact with or observe children for the purposes of this research for the period indicated:

Researcher name	wwcc	WWCC expires
Bridianne O'Dea	WWC0713075E	16-May-2020
Catherine King	WWC0040323E	02-Oct-2019
Kathleen O'Moore	WWC0292824E	01-Mar-2019
Mirjana Subotic- Kerry	1218061E	18-Jan-2022

When your study is completed please email your report to serap@det.nsw.edu.au.

Yours sincerely

-Dr Robert Stevens

Manager, Research

November 2017

School Policy and Information Management NSW Department of Education

Level 1, 1 Oxford Street, Darlinghurst NSW 2010 - Locked Darlinghurst NSW 4000

Telephone: 02 9244 5060 - Email: serap@det.nsw.edu.au